Friends of Monument Preserve 

P.O. Box 634
Monument, CO  80132-1216
Board Meeting

February 18, 2014
I.  Call to Order and Attendance:  The Board meeting of the FOMP began at 7:00 p.m. in the Fire Center Classroom.  Members present were Chris Tirpak, vice president; Marianne LaRivee, secretary; as well as Brian Mullen, Bill Benson, and Hermann Spielkamp, members at large.  Nancy Spielkamp and Judy Benson were also in attendance.
II.  Issues:
A.  Trailwork:  Trail work this summer will be the second Tuesday of each month, beginning in May, thus:  May 13, Jun 10, Jul 8, Aug 12, and Sep 9.  Chris asked for suggestions for work areas and Brian Mullen mentioned the ridgeline trail just near the water trough.
B.  Trees Down:  After the high winds over the weekend, Jon Nordby sent a message to the USFS asking for someone to bring a chainsaw to cut down the large tree crossing the road near Memorial Grove.  Bill Benson said several trees were also down near the rock.

C.  Money Box:  Chris will contact USFS to open the donation box because we cannot locate the key, and possibly replace it with a new one.

D.  Arbor Day:  Nancy Spielkamp reported that a woman from the Palmer Lake Elementary School contacted her to see if 300 school children could visit the Preserve on 6 May to get presentations by the Hot Shots and FOMP regarding trail work.  Nancy referred the woman to Jon Nordby.
E.  Elections will be on 11 March 2014.  Please come.

III.  Adjournment.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

